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The letter of request for the release of the organism is presented to

the Provincial Direction of Work, with the corresponding foundation

and the letter of acceptance of the organism where the graduate is

being proposed to be transferred.

In the case of the graduates of Technician of Medium Superior Level

who are assigned to the organisms of the Central Administration of the

State or their entities of national subordination, only the provincial

Delegate of the organism, for those who have that structure, or the

Director of the Company when not, can issue the letter of liberation;

in the case of the graduates who are assigned to entities of local

subordination (Council of the provincial Administration) the Director

of the provincial company or of the provincial sector to which they

are subordinated can issue the letter of liberation. In all cases they

must be addressed to the Provincial Labour Director, who is in charge

of issuing the authorization of the change, if this proceeds.

The liberation for the change of work location is only effective when

the entity has the written approval of the Provincial Labor Director.
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